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May 7, 2007 
 
 
 
The Honorable John D. Dingell 
Chairman 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 
2328 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515-6115 
 
Dear Congressman Dingell: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the questions from The Honorable Bart Stupak, 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations.  My responses to Congressman Stupak’s 
questions are attached. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Curt D. Furberg, MD, PhD 
Professor 
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